
 
 
 
March 9, 2021  
 
Dear Donors, Volunteers & Shoppers… 
 
Thank you for continuing to support Center for Child Protection through DoubleTake ATX. Your patronage, as we’ve held staged 
openings of our business since the inception of this pandemic, means everything to us. 
 
A full year later, COVID-19 and its variants continue to significantly spread across our state, as fewer than 9% of Texans have 
been fully vaccinated to date. As of March 9, nearly 44,483 people in our state who have tested positive for the virus have died, 
and we continue to average more than 200 deaths per day in Texas. The risks posed by this virus have not gone away. 
 
To ensure your health and safety, which is always our number one priority, DoubleTake ATX will continue to enforce our mask 
policy, requiring everyone to wear properly fitting masks in our shop until all Texans have the chance to become fully vaccinated. 
Health officials have declared mask wearing and social distancing the most effective practices in preventing the spread of this 
virus. To that end, we will also continue limiting customer capacity in our shop. 
 
While we are open to the public five days a week, we also continue to offer Private Shopping Appointments for those guests who 
choose to further limit their exposure to the public. This option is available for booking on our website (doubletakeatx.org). 
 
Those who have been vaccinated for the coronavirus are still required to wear a mask and follow social-distancing guidelines in 
line with current CDC guidelines. 
 
Thank you again for your support and understanding.  
 
Lynne Skinner 
General Manager 
DoubleTake ATX 
 
 
 
 
 
 


